
Anne Sherman Biography: 

 

“Anne started researching her own family history over 35 years ago as part of a 

college course on report writing and says it is the only homework she has never 

completed as that research is still on going as new records become available.  

As part of her Post Graduate Diploma in Genealogical, Palaeographic & Heraldic 

Studies with Strathclyde University in 2015, Anne researched the 'Life of the Early 

Victorian Deaf and Dumb'.  Part of that project included original research looking at 

the occupations open to them in the early Victorian period.   

Anne turned professional in January 2013 researching, teaching and doing 

presentations and is one of the early members of the Register of Qualified 

Genealogists known as RQG.” 
 


